
April 3, 2020 

Michelle McNertney 
Division Administrator - Workforce Services 
Iowa Workforce Development 
1000 East Grand Avenue 
Des Moines, IA 50319 

Dear Michelle: 

On behalf of the Chief Elected Officials of Region 10, I am writing to extend the following Title 1 
contracts: 

- Existing Title I Adult and Dislocated Worker contract - extended to 12/31/20
- Existing Title I Youth contract - extended to 12/31/20

We will use this extension of existing contracts to complete the other required steps in the system 
transformation timeline correctly while ensuring the availability of services to our constituents in  
Region 10. 

Cordially, 

Bob Yoder, Chair 
Region 10 
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